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Thank you for the opportunity to voice my support for House Bill 3204 A. 

 

I’m the parent of two students who were enrolled at Gresham’s Metro East Web 

Academy over the pandemic. The opportunity was very meaningful for my family and 

effective for my children. It is important that Oregon families have this excellent 

educational option.  

 

Please pass House Bill 3204 A so that more families have access to a virtual public 

school option.  

 

Thank you for listening.  


